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MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 18-157

TO : ALL DEANS, DIRECTORS, HEADS OF ACADEMIC UNITS
ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES
ALL $TUDENT RECORD EVALUATORS
ALI/STUDENTS

FROM : EVANGELINE C. AMOR, Ph.D. 4

Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs
SUBJECT : Status of English 1 (Basic Coilege Engiish)
DATE : 7 June 2018

Based on the recent discussions at the System GE Council and the UPD GE Commitiee meetings,
this is to inform everyone that English 1 (Basic College English) will no longer be considered and
offered as GE course starting first semester of AY 2018-2019. English 1 is now a service course
since it is already covered in high school curricula.

For your reference and guidance, piease.

Thank you.

cc: OUR
GEC



